
 

Red Bank Regional High School Board of Education 

101 Ridge Road 

Little Silver, NJ 07739 

 

The Red Bank Regional High School Board of Education will 

consider adopting a new contract with its Superintendent, and 

expects to hold a public hearing on the proposed contract at its 

previously advertised meeting to be held on April 9, 2025. 

 

The meeting will begin at 6:30 pm in Executive Session followed by 

Public Session at 7:30 pm and held at the Red Bank Regional High 

School located at 101 Ridge Road, Little Silver, NJ. Formal action 

will be taken. 

 

Formal Action on this matter may happen at one of the following 

public meetings: April 30,2025; May 14, 2025; June 11, 2025.  These 

meetings will begin at 6:30 pm in Executive Session followed by 

Public Session at 7:30 pm and held at the Red Bank Regional High 

School located at 101 Ridge Road, Little Silver, NJ.  

 

The notice has been published in accordance with the 

requirements of N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11. 

 

Debra Pappagallo  

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary  

February 25, 2025 


